
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Welcome 

Newslet te r   
Term 1,  Issue 1  THE AAESS 

PRIMARY SCHOOL   
WEEKLY 
NEWSLETTER 
12th September 2018  

Welcome back to school!   
 
The first week back has been 
very exciting welcoming new 
and old pupils, parents and 
staff. 
 
It was fantastic to see the 
playgrounds once more full of 
excited children ready to begin 
another year of learning.  
 
As with every new academic 
year, we have welcomed new 
teachers onto the AAESS staff. 
Their names and the primary 
school structure will be 
profiled in the next newsletter 
issue. 
 
You will also notice a rather 
large hole taking shape behind 
the temporary fencing next to 
the administration building. 
This is the foundation for a 
brand new base for Years 3 to 

6 students, ready to be opened 
in the next academic year. Not 
only will this new primary 
school building provide 
exciting new classroom spaces, 
but additionally, science labs 
and a state-of- the art 
auditorium with capacity to 
seat 560 students.   

 
It is our aim to maintain 
positive lines of 
communication between home 
and school. In the coming 
weeks, therefore we will be 
offering parent information 
workshops on various 
educational topics, as well as 
an open morning where you 
can see your child’s class in 

action. Additionally, Mondays 
from 2:45- 3:00pm are set 
aside for parents to discuss 
their child’s progress if 
required. Appointments are 
necessary for class teachers to 
be best prepared to discuss 
student needs.  
 
This newsletter will be 
published every 2 weeks, and 
as the year progresses will be 
filled with highlights and 
happenings from the various 
year groups that make up our 
ever-growing primary school.   
 
Kind regards, 
Mike Sommerville 
Assistant Principal, Primary 
  
Weekly Value Quote: 
Respect:  
“To treat every person, no 
matter what his creed or 
race, as a special soul, is a 
mark of Islam.” 
Sheikh Zayed Bin Sultan Al 
Nahyan 
 

‘Achieving Excellence’ 

  

 

 

KEY DATES 

 

13th SEPTEMBER  

Al Hijra (Islamic New 

Year) 

School Closed 

 

17th SEPTEMBER 

2:45 pm 

ECAs begin  

 

24th SEPTEMBER 

8:00- 10:00am 

Primary Open 

Morning 

 

10.00 – 11.00am 

Parent Coffee 

Morning with Senior 

Leadership Team – 

Discussion Forum 

 

26th SEPTEMBER  

 8:00am 

Year 6 – Student 

Leaders Presentations  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


